2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2.1 Hoon Hay Youth Centre

Representatives who attended Te Hekenga 2002 will make a short presentation to inform
members what they gained from their experience in March.

The Board approved funding of $950 at its 26 February meeting to allow young people to attend
the Auckland ASB Secondary Schools’ Maori and Polynesian Festival and to visit New Zealand

Maori boarding schools and kura kaupapa.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


